
You are kindly requested to inform us on your participation
by Wednesday 18 October 2017, 
to the following e-mail address:  user-conf-2017@statistics.gr 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) is pleased to invite you to the 8th User Conference, focusing on 
“Demography and Migration in Greece”.

The conference will take place on Friday, 20 October 2017, at 10:30 a.m. on the premises of ELSTAT in 
Piraeus, 46 Peiraios & Eponiton st.

Your participation will contribute to enhancing the statistical products and the services provided by ELSTAT.
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Better data. 
Better lives.
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Athanasios C. Thanopoulos
President of ELSTAT


